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Upcoming Events 
Red Ribbon Week 
Red Ribbon Week will be held on the last                 
week of September (24th-28th). That week,           
the staff has come up with dress up days for                   
each day: 
Monday​: Pajama Day 
Tuesday​: Nerd Day 
Wednesday​: Hat Day 
Thursday​: Crazy Hair Day 
Friday​: Red and Blue Day 
There will be a Red Ribbon Week Assembly               
on Friday in the cafeteria hosted by the               
Paragould Police Department and their         
D.A.R.E. officers. Families are welcome to           
join. It will be from 10:00-12:00. 
Book Fair 
The 1st of four book fairs is going to be held                     
in the library for the week of September               
10th. There will be all sorts of books,               
posters, knick-knacks, and board games. It           
will open every day at 8 a.m. and close at 4                     
p.m. sharp. The fourth grade teachers           
highly recommend their students to go to             
the book fair because the next fair will not                 
be until December. 
 
Student of the Month 
Ms. Maggie has chosen Addisyn Wilburn as             
her September Student of the Month. Addy             
is always first to help her classmates and               
Ms. Maggie whenever she needs something.           
She enjoys meeting new people and caring             
for other. Congrats, Ms. Addisyn! Please           
meet with the rest of the SOTMs on               

September 11th during recess to take a             
group picture in Fourth Grade hallways. 
 
September Birthdays 

● Ms. Maggie’s Class: 
○ Eli: September 5th 
○ Sheila: September 7th 

● Mrs. Allison’s Class: 
○ Katie: September 10th 
○ Kenzlie: September 15th 

● Mrs. Caroline’s Class: 
○ Allex: September 24th 

 
End of 1st Nine Weeks Information 
Students and Parents should know that the             
end of the 1st Nine Weeks is coming to an                   
end. With that being said, the fourth grade               
teachers need their students to understand           
that all assignments must be turned in by               
the last day of September because grades             
are due the first week of October. If there                 
are any questions or concern, contact your             
child’s teacher. 
 
Labor Day 
Students, Parents, and     
Guardians… do not forget       
that Monday, September     
3rd, is Labor Day. Baldwin         
Elementary will not be open         
that day. Please make sure that your child               
has a sitter that day. Do not take them to                   
school, no one will be here! 

Have a great September! 

-Ms. Maggie 


